
From: Phillip Soper <philsoper1@gmail.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Skipp Bobbobskipp@bellsouth.net

Jerome Billwjerome00@charter.net
Christian JordanJordan.Christian@mail.house.gov

Date: 3/3/2017 6:47:42 PM
Subject: Re: Oconee County Convention

Hayden,
It would be an honor to have someone from the Lieutenant General's office attend our County 
Convention and introduce Congressman Jeff Duncan. Should Danny Varat be the point of contact to 
work out the details?

Phil Soper
864-647-4329
Cell: 864-903-1717
philsoper1@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 3, 2017, at 2:57 PM, Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Bryant. The Lieutenant 
Governor is interested in addressing the Oconee County Convention, but unfortunately he has prior 
commitments. We were hoping that it would be possible for our Chief of Staff, Danny Varat, to address your 
convention, and possibly introduce Rep. Duncan. If this speaking engagement is at all possible, please let me 
know at your earliest convenience.
 
Thank you for all you do for the Republican Party.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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